



Republic of the Philippines Department of Education NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION



June 22, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No: 5 5 0,s. 2023

To:

Schools Division Superintendents

Functional Division Chiefs All Others Concerned

DUNONG KATUTUBO: NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LANGUAGE

- 1. This is in reference to the attached letter dated June 19, 2023, form Joseph J. Cristobal, Director, Philippines Cultural Education Program relative to the conduct of the above-captioned activity scheduled on August 10-12, 2023, at the University of the Philippines NISMED Auditorium Diliman, Quezon City.
- 2. Participation of teachers from public and private schools shall be purely voluntary and shall not hamper instructional time in compliance with the provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No. 34, s. 2022 titled School Calendar and Activities for the School Year 2022-2023 and DO 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.
- 3. For further details, please email: pcep@ncca.gov.ph.
- 4. For information and appropriate action.

VILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III

Regional Director

Encl.: As stated Reference:

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index



Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph Website: http://www.depedncr.com.ph

Doc, Ref, Code	RO-ORD-F004	Rev	00
Effectivity	01.26.23	Page	1 of 1

19 June 2023

WILFREDO E. CABRAL, Director IV Regional Director DepEd NCR

Greetings from the National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) -Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP)!

The Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) in partnership with the Department of Education (DepEd) will conduct the **DUNONG KATUTUBO**: **NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LANGUAGE**. It will be up for implementation from **AUGUST 10-12, 2023 (THU-SAT)** in the **University of the Philippines NISMED Auditorium Diliman, Quezon City**. In connection with this, we would like to request a DepEd Memo to formally announce the program to the Regional Coordinators, Schools Division, City Superintendents, and Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools.

If you have further questions regarding the matter, please don't hesitate to email us at pcep@ncca.gov.ph.

We are hoping for your favorable and immediate response. Thank you very much. Truly Yours,

JOSEPH J. CRISTOBAL

Director, Philippine Cultural Educational Program

Reference: https://www.deped.gov.ph/2023/05/18/may-17-2023-dm-031-s-2023-philippine-cultural-education-program-2023-program-components/

Attachment/s:

- 1. WIKA Program Design
- 2. WIKA Poster